
 

 

 

 

13th July 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

Jai Hind! 

We are pleased to inform you that the final session of the METAVERSE 

360VR programme will be held on 14th July for participating students. 

The previous two sessions were successfully conducted before the 

summer vacation, and this third session will conclude the immersive 

learning series. 

The schedule for the session is as follows: 

Classes I to V – History of Dinosaurs 

Classes VI to X – Journey to the Top of the World 

Students are encouraged to attend and make the most of this unique and 

enriching educational experience. 

Warm regards  

Mayor World School 
 

 


